
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
19 June 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re:  Food lovers trip to Barcelona:  Wednesday 10 July – Saturday 13 July 2019  
 
As you are aware the Barcelona trip is fast approaching.  I would like to take this opportunity to 
invite you to a meeting before the trip, as an opportunity to discuss our itinerary and to answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
The meeting will be held on:  
 

Thursday 27 June 2019 at 4.00pm in the Sixth Form Common Room 
 
Please confirm your attendance to this meeting by emailing me at smoodley@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk or Mr Conroy at aconroy@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Moodley 
Head of Food 
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